
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 
 

Memorandum 

 

TO:   Board of Trustees 

FROM:  Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF PURCHASING COOPERATIVE FEES 

DATE:  September 16, 2008 

As required by HB 273, 80th Legislature, a written report of purchasing cooperative 

contract-related fees, including management fees, must be reported to the Board of 

Trustees as an agenda item in an open meeting. 

 

********************* 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Summary of Purchasing 

Cooperative Fees for September 1, 2007 to August 31, 2008. 

********************* 

 

Respectfully Submitted,     

 

Hector Mendez      Tonya Tillman 

Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent for 

       Business Operations 

 


